L.W. (Mike) and Gladys Billingsley Memorial Scholarship Application

Mr. Billingsley was heavily involved with the early development of the public schools in Tipton and the surrounding area by his participation on
the school board. Mrs. Billingsley was an instructor at Tipton High School responsible for the business related curriculum, a position she held
for some time before her death in 1971. The Billingsley Memorial Scholarship is provided to support the efforts of today’s graduates
demonstrating outstanding business student attributes. In order to qualify for this scholarship, the applicant must have at least two years of
business related coursework, be a positive role model, demonstrate leadership in the classroom, and intend to pursue a business related

degree.

Due March 15, 2019
Name: Grade Point Average:
Address: Class Rank:

List business related coursework completed:

What school are you planning to attend?

What is your intended major?

Why are you pursuing this field?




List school activities, honors, awards, related to business curriculum:

List business related organizations of which you are a member and offices held:

Describe how you have been a positive role model or demonstrated leadership in the classroom:







